
    

 

   TOWN OF EDGARTOWN 
Massachusetts 

 
 

 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

BRICK WALKWAY AND STAIR REPAIR 
 

The Edgartown Council on Aging is inviting bids from qualified landscape construction companies for the 

repair and refurbishment of the brickwork at the Daggett St. entry and pathway, encompassing an estimated 

total area of 65 square feet. The scope of work removal of existing bricks, regrading and preparation of 

base layer and installation of new and reusable bricks in conformance with existing design. This project is 

intended for a comprehensive enhancement of both the functionality and aesthetics of the entry and 

pathway. The project must be completed by September 30, 2024. 

 

Bid submission information will be available electronically or in hard copy at. Please call 508-627-6127 or 

email jsmyth@edgartown-ma.us to obtain a copy.  Bids must be submitted, sealed and in writing, to the 

Town of Edgartown Procurement Office, Edgartown Town Hall, Third Floor, 70 Main Street (or mailed to 

P.O. Box 5158), Edgartown Massachusetts 02539, in an envelope plainly marked “Bid for Brickwork 

Repair for Daggett St Entry and Pathway, REF COA-25-01” on or before 3:00 PM, Wednesday, August 

28, 2024.  Award will be made within ten (10) business days after the submission due date.  Pursuant to 

Massachusetts General Laws, chapter 149, sections 26 and 27, the Division of Occupational Safety has 

determined the Prevailing Wage Rates for this work and they are included as part of the IFB.  The Town of 

Edgartown reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informality in bids received 

whenever such rejection or waiver is in its best interest.  The Town of Edgartown fully complies with 

federal, state, and local laws and directives governing equal opportunity, affirmative action and non-

discrimination in all Town activities and actively solicits bids from MBE/WBE businesses. 
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